
 

For Local 8 Members at Crisis Connections 
September 9, 2022 

   

Bargaining Proposal Survey Reminder 

 
In contract negotiations last week, Crisis Connections proposed keeping the monthly 
healthcare premium split the same. That is, the employer would cover the entire cost 
for "employee only" coverage on the Kaiser HMO plan but does not cover any portion 
of an employee's dependents (spouse and/or children). We previously heard from 
employees that this approach was not family friendly since adding dependents was 
cost prohibitive and that changing this was a priority.   
 
Please help inform how the Union Bargaining Team moves forward on the health 
insurance proposal by completing this quick survey by 5pm on Monday, September 
12th. The survey is located here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5TKSDDG 
 
Any information is useful regardless of whether/what type of insurance coverage you 
have through Crisis Connections! 
 
Contact your Union Rep, Tara Powell, with any questions or 
concerns at Tara@opeiu8.org.  
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